



Newsletter, March 2024

We're "March"-ing toward spring with lots of opportunities for fun both inside and outside of the Club, thanks to the generous support of our community.

Read on to peek at some of the fun we've had and to see what lies ahead!



Stories from Around the Club

SADD HYGIENE DRIVE A SUCCESS



Students Against Destructive Decisions (SADD) donated over 20 hygiene kits to the Nashua Soup Kitchen and Shelter, remaining products went to The Doorway of Greater Nashua.

Thanks to all of the Club alumni & community members who helped make this community service opportunity a success!

WINTER MAGIC AT THE ICE CASTLES



40 of our members felt the magic of winter at the Ice Castles! Club members traveled to Woodstock and enjoyed exploring the winter wonderland.

Thank you to John and Jacquelyn Dionne for helping make this amazing experience possible. It's a memory our Club members will never forget!

HOCKEY NIGHT FOR CLUB MEMBERS

WELL DESERVED DESSERTS FOR YOUTH OF THE MONTH



Our Club was the "7th Man Nonprofit of the Game" at a recent UMass Lowell Men's Ice Hockey Game, where 25 of our members enjoyed a night at the rink!

Thank you to Lovering Volvo for giving our kids this awesome experience!



Clubhouse and Teen members named "Youth of the Month" from September - January enjoyed a celebratory ice cream party!

Members selected as "Youth of the Month" are recognized for exemplifying outstanding leadership and participation in Club programming.

OUR YOUTH OF THE YEAR FINALISTS SHARE THEIR FAVORITE PART OF THE CLUB IN THEIR OWN WORDS:



XIADANI Grade 12

"The welcoming staff. It has always given me a sense of coming home. Being around my peers and getting to be a part of a bigger movement within my community."



SETH Grade 12

"The doors it opens. For me, that is the possibility of college, job experiences, and nurturing my creativity."



Arielyz Grade 9

"The Club allows me to expand my mindset and gives me the chance to experience new things."

Join us on May 8th for our Youth of the Year & Hall of Fame Celebration!

More Info



SUPER TIME FOR THE BIG GAME

Members of our Stahl Teen Center enjoyed wings, games, and the judging of our annual staff Chili Cookoff during their Super Bowl Party.

Congrats to three-time winner Meghan Fitzgerald.

Thank you to Buffalo Wild Wings for donating the wings!



SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION OPENS

Registration for 2024 summer camp at the Club is open!

We offer four different camps for ELC, Clubhouse, Tween, and Teen members!

Open houses are scheduled for March 8 and April 16, join us for more information!

Camp Info



MINDS IN MOTION FOR ENGINEERS WEEK

Thank you to BAE Systems for assisting members in making Puff Mobiles during National Engineers Week!

Teams created windpowered cars using straws, Lifesavers, paper, and paperclips.

Engineering requires critical thinking skills, and we couldn't be more appreciative of BAE's support!



VALENTINE'S DAY AT THE CLUB

Early Learning Center was feeling the love during their Valentine's Day Party!



CLUB BLOOD DRIVE

Friday, March 8 10:00 am - 2:30 pm



SPRING INTO ACTION THIS MARCH

Throughout March, a dollar will be donated to the Club for each specially marked Bloomin' 4 Good Bouquet sold at our selected Hannaford:

175 Coliseum Avenue Nashua, NH



SHARE YOUR CLUB STORY

Are you a Club Alum, a current parent of a member, or a present or past volunteer?

Have advice for our current or future Club members?

Share your Club Story with us!

Share Your Story Club Gym

Sign Up



PRIDE WRESTLING ARE CHAMPS

Pride Wrestling are 2024 **NHWAY Dual Meet** Champions!

Pride Elite Wrestling Spring & Summer program starts in May.

> More Info



DRIVING POSITIVE CHANGE

As Sunnyside Acura's "Service Drive Local Non-Profit Spotlight" for March, a portion of the proceeds from each **Four Wheel Alignment** will go to assist the Club!



PRIDE BASKETBALL **CLINICS TIP OFF SOON**

Pride Basketball Clinics are scheduled for March 11 - April 17!

Register today.

More Info



Ways to Support Our Club Kids

Through volunteering, mentorship, or a monetary donation, you can make a lasting impact in the lives of our Club members.

Thanks for all of your support,

The Boys & Girls Club of Greater Nashua Team

Click here to learn more about volunteer opportunities!

Click here to donate and invest in the next generation!











